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Frank Conserette is an Assistant Professor and Research & Instruction Librarian for the University of 
Scranton’s Weinberg Memorial Library. He serves as liaison to the Kan8 (inbe)u8School of Man (inbe)ugement and the 
Communications, Health Administration and Human Resources departments and also provides research 
services and information literacy instruction. He has a B.A. in History from Gettysburg College and a 
Master of Library and Information Science from Drexel University. Frank is currently pursuing a Master 
of Business Administration from the University of Scranton. 
 
Dr. F (inbe)urrell welcomed them. She then also mentioned Prof. Knies’s television appe (inbe)urance in reference to 
Joseph McDade’s passing 
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working Monday through Friday, 1 to 9 pm. On Sundays, the Part-time librarian is on until 8. Any student 
coming to the desk after 8 pm will use Ask A librarian virtual and text messaging service. Monday 
through Thursday the building has the same coverage as always. On Fridays, there is coverage until 9, 
and on Saturdays the coverage is the same. The Library Faculty are reorganizing the Liaison areas for 
equity. 
 
In the future, Prof. Aulisio would like to put in a room for one-on-one consultation with students and 
librarians. 
 
Dean Kratz added students are asking for more seating pods again. 
 
INFORMATION LITERACY STIPENDS – PROF. WITEK 
Prof. Witek reported that everyone should have received the Information Literacy Stipends Call for 
Proposals. They are $1000 stipends and we can award up to two each semester. The proposal deadline 
is 11/3. Prof. Witek asked for an Information Literacy Subcommittee and sent around a signup sheet. At 
least one faculty member per college is needed. Winners are notified in early December. 
 
Prof. Witek then spoke about the Bonnie Oldham Research Prize. She demonstrated on our website 
where information is located and announced a third prize, called the 100 level prize, was added this 
year. There is also a 200-400 level prize and a grad student prize. Everything else will operate exactly the 
same. Submissions can be individual or group projects. She will ask for volunteers to serve on this 
committee in the spring. The deadline for summer and fall projects is Monday, December 4th. 
 
The deadline for the fall is the last day of class. There is another deadline in the spring for second 
semester projects. 
 
ACRL FRAMEWORK FOR LITERACY – PROF. WITEK 
Prof. Witek then 
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